
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

117 Martin Luther King Jr. Ave. SE 
                                                                                                                              Washington DC 20020 

 
 
Merilyn Holmes 
Total Sunshine  
 
 
January 10, 2013 
 
 
Dear Ms. Holmes- 
 
 
Thank you for your valued service and dedication to the MLK Holiday DC committee. Your organization 
has been an active participant for the last several years. 
  
It is through the support of individuals, community representatives and corporations like you that we are able 
to continue to strengthen our programs, and to develop the MLK Holiday DC members and the information 
community. See you on Saturday January 19th 2013.  
 
Again, thank you for making this mission a reality. 
 
 
Thank you,  
Lisa Shaw  
Senior Organizer 2013 
 
 

  
 


